July 30, 1984

Pakradounian Family 172 Eldridge Street Cranston, RI 02910

Dear Pakradounian Family:

We wish to express our appreciation for your generous donation of \$500.00 given in response to our 1984 Stewards' Program.

Your support as a Steward of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral and the Diocese will ensure the progress of their vital mission.

The basis for our success is dependent upon the faith and commitment of our people. Your immediate response to our needs is indeed recognized as an expression of those qualities which shall enable us to perform our tasks more effectively for the benefit of our beloved Armenian Church and its people.

Once again, we thank you for your gift which will help us to preserve what generations of Armenians in this country have worked so hard to build. In addition we shall also be prepared to meet the challenge of changing times with confidence and success.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson Director of Finance

Encl. Receipt #1659

FAS:mb